ASM PACIFIC TECHNOLOGY LIMITED


ASM PACIFIC TECHNOLOGY LIMITED

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

Announcement of Resignation 

of Executive Director

The board of directors (the ``Board'') of ASM Pacific Technology Limited (the ``Company'') announces that Mr. Rinse de Jong resigned as Executive Director of the Company with effect from 9th February, 2001.

The Board would like to extend their appreciation to Mr. Rinse de Jong for his past contributions to the Company.


By Order of the Board


Patrick Lam See Pong


Director

Hong Kong, 15th February, 2001
Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the (Hong Kong iMal)
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